
 

 

 

 

 

Remembrance (2021) 
 

As a Royal Air Force officer I had the very great privilege of serving with Marlo during his exchange tour 
in the mid 80s.  Believe me, the United States never had a better ambassador than that lovely man.  All 
my thoughts are with Kim and the girls, the world is just a slightly sadder place today. 

Kind regards, 

Steve Wilson 

 

Marlo D. Mellum 


